LEGAL NOTICE OF SCHOOL BOARD PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE is hereby given that the Orange Unified School District Board of Trustees will hold a
duly noticed public hearing on Thursday, November 8, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. in the School Board
Chambers, located at 1401 N. Handy St., Orange, CA 92867 to consider the following item:

For the purpose of hearing evidence, taking public comments, and considering a
resolution making certain findings and approving an energy service contract with
Ameresco Inc. for the provision of alternative sources of energy on District property for
use at District facilities in accordance with California Government Code Section 4217.10

fo 4217.18.

All interested persons are invited to attend this hearing and be heard at the time and place
specified above. Please call: 714-628-4479 for more information.

Sincerely,
Orange Unified School Board of Trustees
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Publish Date: Oct. 24, 2018
Timothy Surridge, Board Clerk
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